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Equipping the saints  

Learning a skill

Several Pastors in the Central 
Plateau of Haiti have joined 
forces and started a vocational 
training center.  They meet in the 
worship center of the Lacienne 
church.  

Pastor Odimon (upper right hand 
corner) is the primary lead of the 
school.

Teaching sewing is one of the 
most popular classes and he has 
asked us if we can help with 
sewing supplies of all kinds.  

Can you help us with this need?  

More goats given out 

Nofilia Jean is a gardener in 
Lacienne and part of the body of 
Christ.  As a believer yourself, 
you will one day worship with her 
in heaven, under the same light of 
glory rejoicing of Christ holiness.

After a period of time in heaven, 
whatever that looks like,  this gift 
you helped provide might be 
discussed.  Discussed in the 
context of doing unto the least of 
them you did it unto me.  Of 
course those are the words of 
Jesus your conversation will be 
centered on.  Glory to God!!!

Mens ministry

Leading teams on missions trips 
and talking about God each night 
at “Team time” is one of the 
aspects that brings my heart joy 
in Christ.  That has been absent 
since covid and unrest in Haiti 
over the past two years.  

God drew me to a men’s ministry 
that meets under a tree just under 
an hour from my house.  That 
fellowship and pursuit of all 
things Christ has rekindled that 
missing “team time”. God is 
stirring in my heart a parallel 
course with Thousand Hills to 
lead team time here in Florida.  
Developing… 



Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU!   

All gifts are tax-deductible and made payable to:  

Thousand Hills Ministry,  PO BOX 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795 
Thousandhillsministry.org

Dears Friends in Christ
I am very exciting to present my family and share 
my personnel plan with you, considering as a 
blessing for the Seminary, specifically for God’s 
people. My name is Nehemie LOUIZOR, getting 
married with Nadjeda DUMONVIL and we have a 
boy, his name is Nhéoly LOUIZOR.

I start to work at Open Door Seminary on August 
2019 as Dean of the Students affairs and teacher, 
my passion is to equip people such as they can be 
effective in the kingdom of God, on June 2023 we 
needed members at the seminary staff, they choose 
me as academic V. Dean.  
Today, God has me as the Dean of the seminary 
and I have a plan to support the seminary.  
One thing can help us to be pleasant before God is 
to know him through his Word.  Now I want to 
progress my study to be more effective as Dean. 

 So I would like to get this opportunity to start my 
doctorate degree, which can me help to be a part of 
the transformation. Have a good future and to 
build a new Haitian community for Christ.

Earning my Doctorate will be a two year 
commitment on my part, and I am eager to start 
next month. 

My prayer is not only God protect me during this 
study, is also to avoid take public transportation to 
go to the University, I really need a motorcycle at 
less to go to the School.

May God continue to bless you in Christ brothers 
and sisters!

If you would like to help Nehemie with his 
schooling expenses and motorcycle,  please 
memo Nehemie in the memo.

Thank you partners - brian 

A message from the new Dean of the seminary


